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Local population urged to eat more fish products
An official from the Council of Agriculture yesterday urged local people to eat more fish products to improve health and reduce the nation’s medical burden.
Hsien Ta-wen, director of COA’s Fisheries Administration, made the appeal in a symposium on the country’s marine policy held at National Sun Yat-sen University in Kaohsiung, southern Taiwan.
Noting that the fishing industry has played an important role in the economic development of many countries, Hsieh said Taiwan’s fishing industry has also contributed significantly to the island’s economic development, supporting the livelihood of many fishermen and providing a good source of protein to the people.
At a time when Taiwan has become an aging society, Hsieh urged the public to eat more fish products like the people of Japan and northern European countries do. Hsieh added that the fact that people of these countries are healthier and have longer life spans is absolutely related to their preference for fish products.
Stressing that Taiwan’s fishing industry must be run without harming the island’s ecosystem, Hsieh urged the public to monitor the industry while showing support for it.

Referring to the petitions from fishermen and fishery operators for less stringent regulations, bigger tax cuts and the introduction of more mainland Chinese fishermen, Hsieh said the government will undertake a thorough evaluation during which it will take sustainable development of the fishing industry and overall social costs into consideration.
